
 

'In Memoriam' submissions for the 9th Annual Simon
Sabela KZN Film & Television Awards are now open.

A call is being extended to the South African Film and Television industry to submit names of departed practitioners
between August 2020 to date to the KwaZulu-Natal Film Commission, an entity of the Department of Economic Development
and Tourism.

The awards ceremony will take place on 23 July 2022. az.oc.mlifnzk@SodnahtuloN  will receive entries starting on 13 July
2022 and close on 18 July 2022.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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